
BEHAVIOR PLAN
We have a card system as part of our classroom behavior plan. Each child has a pocket on a chart in 
the classroom. The pocket contains four cards which are green, blue, yellow and red. A student will 
get a verbal reminder before having to turn the first card. Students turn a card when a behavior is not 
appropriate. Each time a card is turned, the student loses five minutes of recess. During this time, 
they will need to write the reason they are staying in and what they need to do differently. If the 
student turns to red, the parents are notified. After a student has missed the required amount of recess 
time, the cards are turned back to green for a fresh start. Students who have turned their cards to red 
will receive a pink slip. If they receive three or more pink slips in one month, they will miss the class 
reward at the end of that month. 


